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Notice to the Market disclosed by Oi 

PHAROL, SGPS S.A. informs about Oi's communication indicating that the new release 
date for the fourth quarter 2021 results will be on April 27, 2022, after the market 
closes, and the conference to present and discuss the company's 4Q21 results on the 
day April 28th. 

For more information, please consult the website ri.oi.com.br/en/ 


